
MANAGER’S DESK FOR FRIDAY, APRIL 2, 2021 

 

 

WELCOME TO THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 

 

MORE AND MORE PEOPLE ARE DISCOVERING THAT THEY CAN LISTEN TO WISCONSIN’S 

RADIO VOICE OF THE MASTER ANYWHERE IN THE WORLD. CONSIDER THESE LETTER 

MONTH LETTERS. 

 [ROSEMARY] I am listening to you now in Texas on my WRVM app. Thank you so much! It helps me feel 

grounded and like I am always at home no matter where I am. 

[VALEREE-EMAIL] Dear Friends at WRVM, I’m writing again from Brazil. My husband and I are with 

Ethnos360. We first arrived here in June of 1991, though my husband is an MK who grew up in Brazil. For 

the last 15 years, we have been based in Manaus, the capitol of Amazonas state. We have recently gone 

through another terrible wave of Covid-19 and a second 3 month lock down. Brazil has been hit hard. I am 

a Wisconsin girl and though I had sometimes heard your station when we were on Home Assignments in 

the States, it wasn't until the first covid-19 lock down in March of 2020 that I discovered I could pull it in 

online here in Brazil. What a HUGE blessing that was. Since then, you have been a daily dose of 

encouragement and friendship. My favorite part of your station is the music. I'd also like to say how much 

we enjoyed all the Christmas music, during December and especially the entire week of Christmas. And the 

same with more Easter songs during this week. We appreciate all of you, the announcers, (who each have 

their personalities that we enjoy), and all of the behind the scenes folks. Thank you so much. We are 

praying for you. 

[CHERYL – EMAIL] I grew up listening to WRVM. I remember being so excited to listen to stories on 

Saturday mornings. Our whole family has profited so much from it. Now that I live in Chicago I can listen 

on the internet. So many good life enriching programs. Thank you for all of the work you do each day to 

keep WRVM on the air. 

OUR MOBILE APP ALLOWS YOU TO LISTEN EVEN WHEN INTERNET SERVICE IS NOT 

AVAILABLE. IT’S A FREE DOWNLOAD FROM YOUR APP STORE. 

TONIGHT I WILL BE AT THE CUP O’ JOY IN GREEN BAY FOR THE ANNUAL GOOD FRIDAY 

SERVICE WITH TRUMPETER DON SHIRE. SERVICE STARTS AT 7:30; DOORS OPEN AT 6:45. 

IF YOU MISSED WRITING FOR OUR SPRING LETTER MONTH, WE’D STILL LIKE TO HEAR 

FROM YOU. LET ME THANK EACH ONE WHO HELPED US EXCEED OUR GOAL THIS YEAR. 

AND I THANK YOU FOR YOUR PRAYERS AND GIFTS THAT KEEP US ON THE AIR. 

OUR MAILING ADDRESS IS:  WRVM, PO BOX 212, SURING WI, 54174 

OR GIVE ONLINE AT WWW.WRVM.ORG. 

THANK YOU FOR JOINING ME FOR THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 


